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The ARCH team is proud to support Feeding America as a 
part of our corporate social responsibility program. This 
past Saturday, the ARCH team dusted off their running 
shoes to raise money for the Northern Illinois Food Bank 
at their annual Foodie 5K Fun Run/Walk. Our group had 
a great time participating in the 5K and was able to raise 
significant funds to help our hungry neighbors!

The Village at Rockville, a National 
Lutheran Communities and Services 
campus, recently underwent a beau-
tiful renovation to it’s chapel and ad-
jacent lobby. This renovation included 
a complete refurbishment with new 
interior finishes, lighting, furnishings 
and upgrades to their audio/visual 
system. ARCH provides Project Man-
agement services for the campus.

ARCH helped successfully bring anoth-
er project to a prominent milestone. 
Phase 1 of the three-phase Eben Ezer 
Lutheran Care Center (EELCC) rede-
velopment has been completed! This 
phase of the project consisted of the 
development of a new Memory Care 
and Assisted Living building. ARCH 
serves as EELCC’s Development Man-
ager.

New Building Completion
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The Foodie 
5K is an annual benefit 

run for the Northern Illinois 
Food Bank, a Feeding America 
affiliate. The food bank does an 

amazing job leading our 
community in solving hunger by 

providing nutritious meals to 
those in need!
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